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Seen an ingredient that
you don’t recognise?

From 6 April 2016 some medicine names are
changing to align with names used internationally.
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This may affect the way some of your medicines are labelled (It will not affect how
medicines are taken or how they work).

Some medication names are quite different and will require to be labelled with the old
and the new name for the changeover period.

Check with your doctor, pharmacist or nurse if you are concerned.

A complete list of medicines affected is available on the TGA website.
https://www.tga.gov.au/updating-medicine-ingredient-names-list-affected-ingredients#significant
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